
 
 

 
 

 
MINUTES 

Meeting of the Region 14 Board of Education 
Safe Schools Committee Meeting 

Thursday, June 9, 2022; 10:00 a.m. 
Bethlehem Fire House 

26 Main St S, Bethlehem, CT 06751 
 

Present     Absent 
Michael Devine, Chair   Tikva Rose 
Chris Matta  
Carol Ann Brown  
 
Bethlehem Resident Trooper Cono D’elia 
Woodbury Officer Rich Marsh 
State Police Sgt. Matt Costella 
Wayne McAllister, Acting Superintendent 
Tina Tanguay, Director of Finance and Operations 
Michael Molzon, Director of Grounds and Maintenance 
 
Also Present 
Patricia Paige, Recording Secretary 
 
Call to order 
The meeting was called to order at 10:10 a.m. 
 
Public Comment 
There was no public comment 
 
Old Business/New Business 
Items discussed included: 
 

• Security at Woodbury Middle School/possible relocation of some parking 
• Mutualink, a school safety platform deployed in hundreds of schools nationwide, which allows 

for the sharing of radio and video with law enforcement instantly 
• Preparations for the new school year including Risk Assessments and First Five Minutes (formerly 

known as Alice Training), an active shooter training for faculty and staff 
• Updates from the four SROs 
• State Police Bodycam Policy in compliance with Connecticut General Statutes 

 
Adjournment 
The meeting adjourned at 11:20 a.m. 
 



Respectfully Submitted, 
  
 
 
 
 

  
Patricia Paige 
Board Clerk 
Recorded and filed subject to Board of Education approval by:  Patricia Paige, Board Clerk  


